Background

By-law 2016-18, requires Council be provided with semi-annual reports to notify of successful
Healthy Community Initiative (HCI) Fund applications and provide a summary of funding
allocations and balances for each ward to-date.

Appendix A — Healthy Community Initiative Fund 2017 Year-End Report, contains ward-
specific statements detailing the allocation of HCI funds, donation revenues, specifics of
expenditures and of unexpended commitments, and year-end totals for the period of
January 1, 2017, to December 31, 2017.

The 2017uncommitted HCI funds for each ward have been adjusted for any unspent funds

from completed projects and carried forward as HCI capital funding in accordance with By-
law 2016-18.

Next Steps

A 2018 semi-annual report of ward-specific HCI Fund financials will be presented for Council’s
information in the fall of 2018.
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